DLink Corporation
17595 Mt. Herrmann
Fountain Valley, CA 92708
I am writing in regards to the D-Link DSM-520 and the availability of the source code associated with this product.  Specifically, I am requesting that you provide me with all the source code for the kernel and all modules it contains including the boot-loader, any associated interface definition files and the scripts used to control the compilation and installation of the kernel and drivers – as these are required to be provided under Section 3 of the GNU GPL v2 but are not currently included in the DSM520 LGPL release.2006.2.16.tgz posted on your ftp site at: 
ftp.dlink.com/GPL/dsm520/DSM520_LGPL_release.2006.2.16.tgz.
Section 3 of the GNU GPL states that:
“You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)”

Since your product has been developed using the open source platform, all derivatives, source code, kernels and applications not affiliated with your private intellectual property are subject to those terms listed above and as such, are required to be made available to the public.  

Based on this reasoning, I am formally requesting that you provide me with the above mentioned information as soon as possible.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Regards,

